
70 Collier Street (Box 400) 

Barrie, ON L4M 4T5City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Heritage Barrie Committee

7:00 PM Sir Robert Barrie RoomTuesday, March 5, 2013

For consideration by the Development Services Committee on April 9, 2013.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met at 7:00 p.m. in the Sir Robert Barrie Room.  

The following were in attendance for the meeting:

Present:

Dr. M. Johns, Heritage Barrie Committee Chairperson

Councillor B. Ward, Heritage Barrie Committee Member

Councillor B. Jackson

Councillor D. Shipley, Heritage Barrie Committee Member

K. Fry, Heritage Barrie Committee Member

R. Tinkess, Heritage Barrie Committee Member

C. Tribble, Heritage Barrie, Committee Member.

Staff:

Committee and Print Services Supervisor, L. Pearson

Manager of Revenue, K. Short

Parks Horticulture Co-ordinator, M. Boyd

Secretary, S. Crawley

Senior Policy Planner, K. Brislin

Technical Operations Supervisor, G. Mitchinson.
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The Heritage Barrie Committee met and reports as follows:

COMMUNITIES IN BLOOM COMMITTEE COMPETITION

M. Boyd provided an outline of the activities associated with the 

Communities in Bloom Competition.  Councillor Jackson described the 

Heritage component of the competition.  He noted that the Communities in 

Bloom Committee expressed an interest increasing participation and interest 

in the Heritage part of the Communities in Bloom Competition.  He asked the 

Committee to discuss ideas and thoughts at a future meeting and forward 

suggestions to himself.  

The Committee asked several questions regarding the information provided 

and received responses from staff and Councillor Jackson.

LEGACY PROJECT STREET SIGNAGE

G. Mitchinson, Technical Operations Supervisor provided a presentation and 

update concerning the Legacy Street Signage Project.  Mr. Mitchinson 

circulated a prototype of the proposed signage for the project.  He indicated 

that several factors including font, colours, style and design were taken into 

consideration to make the signs identifiable.  He noted that a report 

regarding the proposed signage will be presented to General Committee in 

the near future.  

The Committee members asked several questions relating to the information 

provided and received responses from City staff.

25TH ANNUAL ONTARIO HERITAGE CONFERENCE

The Committee recommended that Kathleen Fry and Robert Tinkess attend 

the 25th Annual Ontario Heritage Conference.  The Committee requested 

that a report back to the Committee be provided by the attendees following 

the conference.

CULTURAL HERITAGE STRATEGY - UPDATE

K. Brislin noted that there is no update to report at this time regarding the 

Cultural Heritage Strategy.

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW - UPDATE

The Committee met and discussed the information received at the last 

Heritage Barrie Committee Meeting regarding the Bayview Park Gazebo.
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HERITAGE REGISTER

K. Brislin provided an update regarding the Heritage Register.  She noted 

that there are approximately 30 to 40 properties listed within the Allandale 

Improvement Plan that have heritage value.  She commented that she will 

compile a list of these properties for further discussion at a future Heritage 

Barrie Committee meeting.

BARRIE HERITAGE CELEBRATION 2013 - UPDATE

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and discussed possible ideas for the 

2013 Barrie Heritage Celebration.  It was suggested that a picture collection 

comparing new and old buildings may be effective for the Celebration.

SUMMER STUDENT RECRUITMENT

The Committee met and discussed the possibility of hiring a summer student 

to work on Heritage related projects.  K. Brislin noted that she will report 

back at a future Heritage Barrie Committee meeting with possible options for 

hiring a summer student.

HERITAGE CANADA SUBSCRIPTION

The Committee met and discussed the Heritage Barrie’s annual subscription 

to the Heritage Canada publication.  The Committee decided to renew this 

subscription for another year.

The Committee adjourned at 8:07 p.m.

Page 3City of Barrie


